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Our Stars of the week—Greenpark 

 

This weeks Earth Award Winners 

 

 

 

 

 

Intergenerational project 

We have been asked to take part in an         
intergenerational project with Copley Mill 
House. This is the residential home in Copley 
Village. 

The project will run over the year and be led by 
Mrs Shackleton and Year 5, Lydbrook.  

The first event will take place on Thursday 15th 
November for National Roast Dinner Day.    
Residents from Copley Mill House will get the 
chance to meet Lydbrook pupils and join them 
for a roast dinner. We have extended the invi-
tation to grandparents of Lydbrook children.  

Open Day 2018 

On Tuesday 13th Nov it will be our annual open day for new par-
ents. If you haven’t had an opportunity to look around the new 
school yet please feel free to come along to the open day and 
our Y6 pupils will be happy to give you a guided tour. 

The times are 9.30-11.30 and 1.30-2.30. You don’t need to book 
just come along. 

Just a reminder that we are taking part in lots of fundraising activities next week for the BBC Chil-

dren in Need Appeal. Colouring Competition is 10p to enter, limited amount of colour changing 

wristbands at £1.00 each, Friday is dress down day ( £1.00) and bun sale. Please send all your 

beautiful baking treats into school on Friday morning. Thank you in advance for all your support.  

 

FOCSA 

All Christmas card or-

ders must be returned to 

school no later than Monday 

19th November. Please 

place your order in a clearly 

labelled envelope. Thank you 

SCHOOL DINNERS 

We will have a new menu 

starting in January. 

Menu cards will be sent home 

in the next couple of weeks. 

Now that the weather is getting colder could you 

please make sure that the children come to school 

with appropriate outdoor coats.  

Admissions for Primary 

School 2019 

Online applications can be sub-

mitted from 19th November 2018 

to 15th January 2019 at 

www.calderdale.gov.uk/admissions 



Mon 12th Nov  

  

Tues 13th Nov  Hungry Caterpillar art project 09.00—15.30  

 Open Day 9.30-11.30 & 13.30-14.30 

Wed 14th Nov  Year 4 swimming 

 FOCSA AGM in school 14.00 

 HT after school football club 

Thurs 15th Nov  National Roast Dinner Day with Copley Mill 

House & Y5 grandparents 

 Groovy Moves after school club 

Fri 16th Nov  SOW—Bankhouse 

 Children in Need 

 Girls football @ North Bridge Heslop Cup 

 

 What's happening in school week beginning 12th November 
Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each class 

Northdene 99 0 

Bankhouse 95 0 

Greenpark 99 1 

Riverwood 99 2 

Springwood 97 2 

Calder 96 1 

Lydbrook 93 2 

Woodhouse 98 5 

Antibullying Week    Monday 12th November- Friday 16th November 

This year the antibullying alliance theme is Choosing Respect. 

In our assemblies this week we will be covering this topic with the children. The aim 
being to help children understand the following important messages. 

The definition of respect 

That bullying is a behaviour choice 

That we can respectfully disagree with each other i.e. we don’t have to be best friends or always 

agree with each other but we do have to respect each other 

That we all need to choose to respect each other both face to face and online 

We would like to invite the children to wear odd socks on Monday  to acknowledge antibullying week and their 
support for playing their part in eradicating bullying.  

Our Keystage 1 children have been 

busy creating these beautiful pop-

pies this week to decorate the 

school and acknowledge the 100th 

Anniversary. Thank you to every-

one who has  donated to the Poppy 

Appeal in school. 

 

 

 

 

We will be holding our school Christmas Fayre on Friday 14th December 2018. 
We are always looking for donations of unwanted gifts, chocolates, smellies, 
books etc, so if you can help in any way please  drop your items off at recep-
tion.  

LOST PROPERTY 

If anyone  has lost any-

thing at the school disco 

please call in and ask at 

reception.  

Text messaging service ….. 

Do you receive our text messages?  If you think 
you are not receiving them please contact the 
office and we will look into this.   

April 2019 we will be using an online appoint-
ment service for parents evening appointments, 
so you need to make sure you are receiving them 
by then. 
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